
 

Epiphany 
January 8, 2017 

 

Saturday January 7th                        
 9:00 Mary Finnegan req. by The Ziminsky Family  
 5:30 Jose Fantauzzi req. by The Alvarez & 
   Fantauzzi Families 
 

Sunday, January 8th                   
 7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members  
   of St. Patrick’s Parish 
 9:00 Kmruvilla Charalel req. by The Charalel 
    Family  
 10:30 Steve Sapione req. by The Tarateta Family  
 Noon Anna Zaccardo req. by Katherine Trongone  
   & Family 
 5:30 Martha Dursi req. by Lyn & Frank Tavolacci 
 

Monday, January 9th      
 7:00 Catherine DiGiacoma req. by John  
   DiGiacomo 
 9:00 Gina Perri Guarascio req. by Patricia Browne 
   

Tuesday, January 10th        
 7:00 Mary Costa req. by Jill & Damon Del Bello 
 9:00 Lloyd Rose req. by The Rose Family 
  

Wednesday, January 11th      
 7:00 Anibal Martins req. by The Sciacca Family  
 9:00 Vincent R Luccarelli req. by Family   
  

Thursday, January 12th         
 7:00 For a Respite from Terrorist Violence  
 9:00 Daniel Barden (Newtown) req. by The 
   Smith Family  
 

Friday, January 13th           
 7:00 For the Intentions of our Holy Father,  
   Pope Francis  
  9:00 Dan Cooper req. by The Downey Family  
 

Saturday January 14th                        
 9:00 Oren Root req. by Daphne Root 
 5:30 Robert Melican req. by Family  
 

Sunday, January 15th                   
 7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members  
   of St. Patrick’s Parish 
 9:00 Marion Bulakowski req. by The Corgan 
    Family  
 10:30 Linda Gazzola req. by Gianfranco  
   Gazzola & Family  
 Noon John DeRuzza, Sr. req. by John DeRuzza 
 5:30 Marianne von Reck Linghausen Bowles  
   req. by Lisa Cribari & Raymond Infarinato 

 

RECENT COLLECTIONS 
Week of January 1st: $6,118 
Solemnity of Mary: $1,751 

ParishPay December 16th – 31st: $1,705 
 

 
 

Pray for the Sick 

Tatum Allen, Virginia Barrett, Zoe Bonowitz, Lauren 
Dittrich Bilyeu, Conner Curran, Rose DeCicco, Gail 
Desio, Frankie Dezell, Maureen Doran, Kathleen 
Ducksworth, Helen Flower, Jean Gallagher, Jeffrey 
Greason, Leslie Hammerschmidt, Margaret 
Harrington, Richard Hughes, Christine Iannino, 
Mirella Kahriman, John Li Conti, Frank Kearns, 
Joyce Kersh, Marlene Linz, Kevin Mahoney, Diane 
Malichio, Robert Mangone, Steve Mazzei, Jim 
Murphy, John Pasquale, Chris Schate, Matthew 
Scherer, Jeanette Shaheen, Kirk Siegwarth, 
Christine Young, Eileen Riley Zawada, and all who 
request our prayers.  
 

 It is a privilege and a duty for us to pray for those 
commended to our prayers.  From time to time we start a 
new list to make sure that it is up-to-date. If we have 
removed someone who should remain on the list, please 

call the Parish Office at 234-3344. 

 

Partner–in–Faith Prayer 
Heavenly Father, we ask your blessings and 
protection on the people of Sacred Heart Parish.  We, 
your children at St. Patrick’s, invoke your name on 
their behalf.  We are grateful for all you have given us 
and in return we are mindful of those who have less 
than we do.  Bless us all and keep us close to you.  
May the example of your Son, Jesus Christ, be the 
strength that will make us one in you. This we ask 

through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen.       .  

 

 

 
The following weekends are available for flower 
donations in loving memory of someone or for a 
special intention.  Please call the Parish Office to 
make arrangements (234-3344). 

January 15, 22 and 29th 
February 5, 12, 19 and 26 

 

 
 
 



From the Pastor’s Desk 
Meeting for Liturgical Ministers 

The Worship Committee and I are announcing 
a meeting for all Readers (Lectors) and 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion.  This 
meeting will be held on Saturday, February 4, 2017 
from 10:00am until 11:30am. 

The purpose of this meeting is to update all of 
our Liturgical Ministers on the latest guidelines 
concerning these ministries coming from Rome, the 
USCCB in Washington D.C., and from the 
Archdiocese of New York. 

The first part will center on the Theology of 
these two ministries and the second part will focus 
on our local adaptation and praxis.  Because of the 
importance of these two presentations we are 
scheduling a repeat of this meeting on the following 
Saturday, February 11, 2017, also from 10:00am to 
11:30am. 

For anyone interested in becoming a Reader 
or Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion either 
of these meetings could serve as your introduction 
and then you would be invited to a further meeting 
centering in on one of these ministries. The usual 
rules apply: anyone interested in serving in the 
Sanctuary must be Fully Initiated into the Roman 
Catholic Church by receiving the Sacraments of 
Baptism, Confirmation, and Holy Communion. To be 
a EMHC you must be 18 years of age or older. If you 
are married your marriage must be recognized by 
the Catholic Church. In recognizing that no person is 
sinless we ask you to refrain from serving in these 
ministries if doing so would cause a public scandal. 
In particular, you must accept the Church’s teaching 
concerning the sanctity of all human life, born and 
unborn.   

For all those who have been serving may the 
Lord bless you for your generosity and I pray that we 
will grow in our love for God and His Church.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Catholic Schools Corner 

 

Save the Dates: 2017 Catholic 
Elementary School Open Houses 

January 10th, January 31st, February 14th, 
March 14th, and April 4th 

from 9-11 am or by Appointment 
 

The Catholic School Region of Northern 
Westchester invites you to experience Catholic 
schools in action by visiting on a TOURING 
TUESDAY open house event.  Prospective parents 
are invited to visit from 9-11 am or by appointment.  
Reservations are required for TOURING 
TUESDAYS. RSVP to 646-794-2885 or 
www.CatholicSchoolsNY.org. Additional Open 
House dates and times will be scheduled during 
Catholic Schools Week – January 29th through 
February 3rd. We look forward to welcoming you! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Now that a new year is upon us, the Respect 
Life Group would like interested individuals to 
consider joining our group. We meet monthly, usually 
on the first Monday of the month, after the 9am Mass. 

 Our purpose is to promote awareness of issues 
that involve the protection of human life in all its stages, 
from the pre-born to the end of life. Our next meeting is 
Monday, January 9th. You are welcome to come to any 
of our meetings and find out more about us.  

For further information, please call DeDe Burke 
at 234-7264. 

,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.catholicschoolsny.org/


 

 

Service Personnel Prayer List 
The names listed below are service personnel 
serving in our nation’s armed forces who are 
relatives of our parishioners.  Please keep them in 
your prayers. 

Darren Adler/Marines 
Robert F. Benedettini/Army 

Ryan Bludau/Air Force 
Kristin Chapman/Army 

Casey Dale Climis/Air Force 
Christopher Cruz/Army 

Daniel Cruz/Army 
Thomas Dever/Marines 
Matthew Diterichs/Army 
Terrence Higgins/Navy 

Christopher Homon/Marines 
Richie Hughes/Marines 

Christopher G. Johnson/Coast Guard 
Abram Lee/Army 

Paddy McManus/Army 
Stephen Musick/Marines 

Matthew Nevious/Air Force 
Cristin Pulise/Marines 

Charles Retter/Marines 
Peter Riley/Army 

Kate Rosenschein/Navy 
Christian Roth/Coast Guard 

Craig Scott/Army 
Andrew Solt/Marines 

Thomas McAllister Stevenson/Army 
Michael Tynan/Marines 
Howard Wulforst/Army 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

COFFEE SUNDAY 
January 8th AFTER 9am MASS ONLY 

After much urging by her children, Colleen 
Gelfand has agreed to take on the preparation 
for Coffee Sunday and manning Coffee Sunday 
after the 9am Mass ONLY on January 8th.   

 
COFFEE SUNDAY HELPERS  

STILL NEEDED 
Be a Rewarding Part of a Parish Ministry! 

Shop Friday/Saturday, setup to serve coffee 
and snacks on Sunday once a month after 9, 
10:30am and 12pm Masses. Greet new and old 
parishioners. Role could be shared by a group 
of families. If interested, call Parish Office.  
**The parish pays for all supplies, you just 

pitch in the labor and personality.** 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  
We still need volunteers for the 10:30am and 
12pm Masses and clean-up. If multiple 
families pitch in on rotating months, we can 
get Coffee Sundays going again!  Won’t you 
please stand up and help to share this 
rewarding ministry? Please consider 
volunteering after one mass or for just one 
month at a time! Call Ann at the Parish Office 
if interested – 234-3344. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


